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LATE START COLLEGE OPEN HOUSE COMING TO SSC’s OAK FOREST
CENTER SEPTEMBER 9™

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL.—South Suburban College (SSC) is hosting a Late Start College Open House
at the Oak Forest Center on Wednesday, September 9th from 1:00 p.m. — 4:00 p.m. Attendees will
learn more about SSC programs and services and the fall Late Start class offerings, as well as have
an opportunity to tour the Oak Forest Center facility. The Open House is an excellent opportunity
for prospective students who missed the fall semester deadline to still get enrolled, and for current
students to expand their schedules learn more about SSC’s extension site.

The Late Start classes are offered in a variety of subject areas including Accounting, Art, Building
Construction Technology, Biology, Business, Community Health Worker, Computer-Aided Design,
Computer Information Sciences, Court Reporting, Emergency Medical Services, English, Health
Information Technology, Foundations for College Success (OCS), Mathematics, Manufacturing,
Medical Assistant, Music, Office Administration & Technology, Pharm Tech, Philosophy, Physical
Education, Psychology, Reading, Sociology, Spanish, Speech, Study Skills, Teacher Aide/Child
Development, and more.

Payment is currently due at the time of registration for Late Start classes, but Financial Aid can be
utilized for the 12-week credit classes (FAFSA must be completed by September 14tk)., SSC’s
Financial Aid Office encourages all students to complete the Free Application for Federal Student
Aid (FAFSA) as early as possible at fafsa.gov using institution code 001769. For help filling out
FAFSA, please call (708) 596-2000, extension 2242 or stop by the Financial Aid Office (Room 2355)
for assistance.

The Oak Forest Center is located at 16333 S. Kilbourn, Oak Forest, Illinois. Contact the Oak Forest
Center at (708) 225-6032, or for enrollment information call the Office of Admissions at (708) 210-
5718.



